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The Cartwheel

March 2025

——— ——joun COMPETITIVE NEWS

Alot happened in February for our
Competitive teams. Coach Christie and Xcel
went to Wildrose to compete on February 8
and 9th. They did a fantastic job and we are

proud of them!

UPDATE

March registration has begun for the
spring session, and we have some
spots left. If you're interested in them,
please check out our website at
www.fortgymnastics.uplifterinc.com

Our winter sessions are coming to an
end and report cards should be up on
your account by the last week of class.
If you have any questions regarding
what your child needs to be in next,
feel free to contact me.

The last day of rec class we will have
parent's day. You will be able to see
the last 15 minutes of class.

From March 24-28 we will have drop in
available from 10am-12pm during
spring break!
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COMPETITIVE

On February 20-23 our competitive team travelled up to Spruce Grove to compete in the
Copeland Classic at Aerial Gymnastics. We want to thank Aerial Gymnastics for putting on a
terrific competition and we want to thank the parents and coaches. Teamwork makes the
dream work!
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Fort Gymnastics Club

Phone number: (587) 285-3441
admin@fortsaskgymnastics.ca




